
 24 May 2023 

 Mrs Priscilla Collins 
 4 First Avenue 
 Stanley Point 
 Auckland 0624 

 Dear Priscilla 

 On behalf of the team at Organ Donation New Zealand, Mary and I would like to 
 thank you and the rest of Heaven Bent Choir for your support at our Thanksgiving 
 service last Sunday at The Holy Trinity. 

 In keeping with so many services in the past, your singing was a central component 
 to our Thanksgiving event. Many attendees commented on your fitting song choices 
 and beautiful delivery. 

 We are so grateful to all of you and sincerely hope that we can look forward to 
 enjoying Heaven Bent’s talent, dedication and generosity for many years to come. 

 With utmost gratitude 

 Lauren Sprenger 

 Donor Coordinator 
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